Donna Johnson

From: Preston McComas <Preston.McComas@mattamycorp.com>

Sent: Tuesday, August 26, 2025 9:58 AM

To: Donna Johnson

Cc: Drew Brody

Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL] RE: 14 BLM - 72 Scarlett Sage Drive, Building and Septic Permit
Application

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Categories: Waiting on Response

Good morning Donna,
Dropping in on this to help. This easement has since been removed. Please see screenshot of plat below.
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From: Donna Johnson <djohnson@harnett.org>

Sent: Tuesday, August 26, 2025 8:55 AM
To: Drew Brody <Drew.Brody@mattamycorp.com>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] RE: 14 BLM - 72 Scarlett Sage Drive, Building and Septic Permit Application

Thank you for that. Have you been able to verify if the easement is still valid on this lot. It
will have to stay on hold until we know.

Sincerely,

Donna Johnson
Project Coordinator / Customer Service Rep.
Development Services

_Harnett

NN COUNTY

/

(910) 814-6431 | diohnson@harnett.org

420 McKinney Parkway (physical) | PO Box 65 (mailing) | Lillington, NC 27546

https://www.harnett. org/permits/

Privacy & Confidentiality Notice

Email correspondence to and from this address may be subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law and shall be
disclosed to third parties when required by statutes. (NCGS Ch. 132)

*When sending pdf attachments to my email, please separate them and label what the attachments
are. This will save time and make sure all documents are labeled and entered accordingly. **

From: Drew Brody <Drew.Brody@mattamycorp.com>

Sent: Monday, August 25, 2025 4:37 PM

To: Donna Johnson <djohnson@harnett.org>; Central Permitting Mailbox <centralpermitting@harnett.org>; Kimberly
Gibbons <kgibhons@harnett.org>

Subject: RE: 14 BLM - 72 Scarlett Sage Drive, Building and Septic Permit Application

Here are those 2 documents fixed to have the correct address on them.

From: Drew Brody

Sent: Monday, August 25, 2025 9:06 AM

To: Donna Johnson <djohnson@harnett.org>; Central Permitting Mailbox <centralpermitting@harnett.org>; Kimberly
Gibbons <kgibbons@harnett.org>

Subject: FW: 14 BLM - 72 Frost Aster Drive, Building and Septic Permit Application

This should be everything for the residential building permit and septic permit.

From: Drew Brody

Sent: Friday, August 22, 2025 2:43 PM

To: Kimberly Gibbons <kgibbons@harnett.org>; Donna Johnson <djohnson@harnett.org>; Central Permitting Mailbox
<centralpermitting@harnett.org>

Subject: FW: 14 BLM Building and Septic Permit Application
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From: Drew Brody

Sent: Monday, August 18, 2025 8:02 AM

To: Kimberly Gibbons <kgibbons@harnett.org>; Central Permitting <centralpermiting@harnett.org>
Subject: 14 BLM Building and Septic Permit Application

Attached is everything for the residential building and septic permit for Bloom lot 14

Thank you,

Drew Brody

Operations Coordinator - Raleigh

0 (919) 233-3886x1321 | F{919) 233-4543
P (919) 414-9536
Drew.Brody@mattamycorp.com

Mattamy Homes USA
Division Office: 11000 Regency Parkway Suite 110, Cary, NC 27518

Connect with us: ﬁ @@ u

Motice: This email is intended for use of the party to whom it is addressed and may contain confidential information. If you have received this email in error,
please inform me and delete it. Thank you.



